
From: Judy Crane   
Sent: March 12, 2017 12:07 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: NRG - response by March 13th 
 
 
Reference #EB 2016-0351 
 
I represent many people in the Aylmer/Malahide area regarding the price of natural gas as far as 
delivery, gas commodity and the monthly service fee. 
 
What we are requesting the OEB make sure that EPCOR Natural Gas Ltd. have competitive rates with 
Union Gas which more or less surrounds the area which NRG customers are situated. 
 
As I have stated in the past an NRG bill can easily total 50% more than a Union bill in the winter 
months.  Please remember that we are southern Ontario not northern Ontario as we were referred to in 
the fall meeting of 2016 as paying the same rates as northern Ontario customers.   
 
I am requesting an oral meeting to be conducted once again somewhere in Malahide township. 
 
James E Crane 
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